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ADVISORY EDITORIAL BOARD

The Project's Advisory Editorial Board has been rounded out at twelve
members by the addition of Dr. Philip Gaskell, bibliographer, textual
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theorist and Librarian of Trinity College, Cambridge. Dr. Gaskell is the
author of A New Introduction to Bibliography (1972) and From Writer to
Reader (1978), as well as other works. He has been a consultant to the
Project for the past year.

PROJECT STAFF

We are pleased to welcome three new members to our staff. Dr. Irving H.
Anellis, formerly Assistant Professor in the Mathematical Sciences
Department at the University of Minnesota at Duluth, has accepted the
position of Research Associate (history of mathematics). Irving holds a
PH.D. in philosophy from Brandeis. Paul Gallina resigned in May to
become Bibliographer of the Canadian Centre for Occupational Health
and Safety in Hamilton. Dr. Bernd Frohmann, who has worked for the
past two years as a graduate student for Professor John Slater, has been
hired as the new Bibliographical Assistant. Bernd holds both a PH.D. in
philosophy and an M.L.S. The third new addition to our staffis Joy Drew,
our full-time photocompositor. Joy previously worked for the Hamilton
Spectator.-S. T.




